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Alliance for Inclusive Education says Government SEN Green Paper proposals mean business as usual BUT WORSE!

The Alliance is shocked that despite Government rhetoric about parental choice, the SEN Green paper published today will limit, already narrow, choices for parents of disabled children and those children with Special Educational Needs. This is because the Government is planning to scrap the existing SEN legal framework which will not only cut the numbers of children who can be identified as needing support for learning, but will also remove the legal right to support that the current framework (however flawed) provides. The proposals in the Green paper will make it significantly worse for parents who want their disabled children to be supported in mainstream school, because there will be many more hurdles for parents to overcome in terms of finding a school, getting an assessment of need and funding for support, with less opportunities for challenging the system.   

The SEN Green paper does nothing more than cement the Government’s misguided plan to remove the bias towards inclusive education – a bias that ALLFIE and our networks of families, teachers and disabled learners know, to their cost, does not exist.

“The proposals in the Green paper will not makes things easier for parents, in fact, things will be made a great deal worse as the fundamental framework of support for disabled children and those with SEN is dismantled with no workable alternative – these proposals are ill thought out and will take education back 20 years for disabled children and children with SEN” says Tara Flood, Director of the Alliance of Inclusive Education.
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The Alliance for Inclusive Education is a national campaigning and information sharing network led by disabled people. We campaign for well resourced mainstream education provision for all disabled learners.
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